Heidi Howard

I oppose the CAFO rules that have been drafted. In a time like the world is in right now, you should
be encouraging and educating farmers of all sizes on how to be good stewards of the land, not
making it more difficult. This will only hinder our already stressed food supply that much more. If
the concern is actually with pollution and waste, then the focus should turn to the homeless
population that is absolutely creating a health and safety concern on every level.



